NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
USD 475 intends to issue a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) to interested General Contractors for Construction Manager At-Risk services for recently approved projects. These projects will include additions, renovations and improvements for Summer Work projects and a new Early Childhood Center.
A formal RFQ will be available on March 2, 2023.  Firms interested in receiving a copy of the RFQ shall submit a written request by the close of business on February 28, 2023 to Karl DeArmond, Chief Operations Officer, USD 475, 123 N. Eisenhower Dr., Junction City, KS 66441 or email to KarlDeArmond@usd475.org.  Responses to the RFQ will be due on or before March 24, 2023 to be eligible for further consideration.

